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November 15, 2013

Mr. H. Singh
The Public Utilities Board
400 - 330 Portage Avenue
WINNIPEG, Manitoba R3C 0C4

Dear Mr. Singh:

RE: MANITOBA HYDRO NFAT
SUPPLEMENTAL FLm1G OF RESPONSES TO FIRST ROUND INFORMATION REOUESTS

Manitoba Hydro is pleased to advise that it has posted its responses to the following First Round
Information Requests (IRs) posed by the PUB and Registered Intervenors:

PUB: 167, 216(a) and (b), 250 (a) and (b), and 266(b);
CAC: 6,38, 112(b), 126,223(a) and (b), 239 (b);
CACIGAC: 3(b), 4(d), 19 (a) and (b), 22(d), 23(a) and (b), 25 (c), and 26;
GAC: 104; and
MIPUG: 41(d).

Responses to PUB 277(a), CAC/GAC 20(a) and (b), and MMF 74(a) and (b) remain outstanding
and Will be provided by next Friday, November 22.

Manitoba Hydro has also posted its responses to several Information Requests posed by the
IECs, including a number from Morrison Park Advisors which were intended to be posted on
November 8, but due to technical difficulties were posted on November 12.

Manitoba Hydro has also updated the response to MIPUG/MH-I-007 so that the Excel file
referenced is now included. You will also note that Manitoba Hydro has made formatting
corrections to a number of information requests which do not change the substantive response,
including correction to dates referenced in the footer of some IRs and some bullets which
appeared as numbers rather than bullets.

Manitoba Hydro has noted the comments of the PUB with respect to the Information Requests
posed by the JECs. At present, Manitoba Hydro is working to file responses to Information
Requests which the IECs have identified as requiring formal responses on the public record.
Manitoba Hydro continues to meet with IECs to share information as requested, and to address
those IR’s which IECs have indicated require additional information or time for further review
by the IECs with a view to resolving which of those IRs have been satisfied.
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Manitoba Hydro will keep the Board and interested parties apprised as additional responses are
posted.

Copies of this letter have also been provided to the PUB Advisors and all registered interveners.
Should you have any questions with respect to this submission, please contact the writer at 204-
360-3468 or Patti Ramage at 204-360-3946.

Yours truly,
MANITOBA I-IYDRO LAW DEPARTMENT
Per:

Maria D. Boyd
Barrister and Solicitor

cc: Mr. B. Peters, Fillmore Riley
Registered Interveners
Independent Expert Consultants


